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Although the month of June is running to end, we still want the 'Hope-Family' to be 
informed about what happened in May at and with HCE.  

The Internet blackout and the poor connection in Ethiopia prevented us to bring you 

the updates sooner.  

 

Please read the updates and send us your feedback and questions through our 

email address hopeforchildren.et@gmail.com 

HOPE FOR CHILDREN IN ETHIOPIA 

Relief & Development Association  
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Meet Meron! A young woman rescued from domestic destitute. For those who did not know Meron six 

months ago, the smile on her face might not mean anything but for her and for family it means everything. 

After joining the Self Dependency Project, Meron is now getting life skill training and Leather Production 

Skill training. When she graduates, Meron will be a certified leather specialist and more importantly, a well-

rounded, bright young woman!  

 

There are many like Meron, whose lives are being transformed through the Self Dependency Project at HCE. 

Meron and the other young women are now hopeful about their future. Your support makes it possible for 

these young women to change their lives forever! 
 

 

CHECK OUT OUR NEW WEBSITE! 
Donations, updates and spreading the word is now easier than 
ever! 

www.hope-ethiopia.com 
  

https://hope-ethiopia.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=451231df8f83d75c89c2f3595&id=2b96d9d931&e=26608a5b39


  

 

HOPE FOR CHILDREN IN ETHIOPIA KINDERGARTEN  

 
Nearly 100 children are being educated through HCE's KG  program, one dollar a day sponsorship program. 

Through sponsorship, we have managed to support the families of these children, to keep them with their 

family and prevent the children from being pulled or pushed to the streets. 

  

Although we are happy to see the impact the KG brought in the community, we want to do more. Currently, 

we are renting the compound. HCE wants to one day own a safe and suitable compound to serve children.  

 

HCE is raising funds to build a school where underprivileged children get an excellent education in a safe 

and conducive environment 

 

Get involved: Click here  
 

https://hope-ethiopia.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=451231df8f83d75c89c2f3595&id=ad16252e82&e=26608a5b39


 

 

Street youth in Vocation 

   

  

The street youth rescued from the streets are following their construction and finishing work 

training. In May, they have finished the first level, took an exam. Each student passed and are 

moving on to the second level! It is such an exciting experience to see the efforts bearing fruit. 

 

  

 

 

  

 

     

 

HCE implement these projects with the support of partner individuals and 

organizations. We want to acknowledge and thank you all for the dedication, 

generosity and love you keep showing for these children, teenagers and youth!  
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